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As a start, we urge you to immediately open – at a minimum – the five closed critical care beds at any 
appropriate hospital to bring capacity up to the planned 63 beds, with acceptable contingency plans in 
place should patient needs exceed the planned capacity. We also recommend that you bring together 
critical care specialists with system leaders without delay to assess the true capacity requirements for 
intensive care beds in Winnipeg.  
 
We request your response on a priority basis. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

     
THERESA OSWALD, 
Chief Executive Officer 
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cc: Ms K. Herd, Deputy Minister of Health 
 

 
 

 
 


